September 1, 1943 RECEIVED

APR & 1967

Mr. Harvey E. Yates AREZ. C. ..
309 Carper Building Bia, arFick
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Yates:

Your application of August 23rd in which you state
you would like to use your State No. 1, NW%NE% 16-195-30E,
as an input water well has been received and pending
approval we reguest that you furnish us geological logs
of the three wells drilled in this section showing the
proper casing points, etc. Alsc on the log of your
proposed input well show where you intend to set the packer.

The Commission is in favor of projects of this type
and I am quite sure if it can be shown that the producing
horizon will be benefitted by the input of this water, we
will approve your application.

Very truly yours,

John M. Kelly
Director.






